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The Choir 

On Thursday, the Redhill choir entertained the residents of Priorslee House Care home.  It was wonderful 

to see the smiles of all of the residents and the children certainly got them into the Christmas spirit.  The 

choir really were exemplary and full of enthusiasm.  We’re looking forward to making more links with the 

care home in the new year. 

 

Reception Trip  -  The Owl who came for Christmas 

Reception had a fabulous time at the Seven Theatre watching the performance of  

“The Owl Who Came For Christmas”.  

They thoroughly enjoyed joining in with the actions and helping Rosie the owl find her way back to her 

friends.  We even had a little surprise visit from Santa who helped Rosie to make new friends .  

Christmas Holidays 

We would like to wish you a wonderful Christmas and a happy New Year. 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 7th January 2025. 

 BBC’s 500 Words 

 

 

Congratulations to Isaac Jackson from Year 5LW who has also made it through to the next round of the 

BBC’s 500 words competition. 

Well done Isaac! 

Thank You to the Friends 

We would like to say thank you very much to our hardworking Friends for their work this year.   

They work tirelessly and support us with all of our fundraising efforts for the children to benefit from in 

school.   

Weekly Newsletter 



Fairtrade Pupil Voice Group 

In our meeting this half term, we talked about the importance of Fairtrade and how it helps farmers around 

the world. The Pupil Voice group were keen to encourage people, where possible, to buy Fairtrade products 

over the Christmas period. They  made posters to raise awareness of Fairtrade and its importance.  






